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Thank you, Mister President.

We thank the distinguished delegation of Costa Rica for their national report and presentation.

Italy commends Costa Rica for its active and constructive role as a current member of the Human Rights Council. We also recognize the progress made since the last UPR and note positively the increased efforts to combat human trafficking as well as to address violence against women. 

Italy recommends to:

[bookmark: _GoBack]- Continue to implement measures aimed at reducing the high rates of domestic violence and femicide;

- Combat all contemporary forms of slavery, in particular preventing and addressing human trafficking and sexual exploitation;

- Continue efforts to guarantee respect for the human rights of indigenous communities and to prevent and eliminate violence against indigenous leaders.

We wish Costa Rica a successful review.
  
I thank you. 
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